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Dear Colleagues,
 
I spent this morning splitting my time between attending the Board of Visitors meeting and
speaking with potential new students at CHOICES. Each event offered an intriguing look into
the role and perception of JMU beyond our campus. While I could never pick a favorite event,
I was proud to hear how highly thought of our faculty and staff are. Your efforts are greatly
appreciated, and I’m pleased to report even more of them here.
 

According to the National Council on Teacher Quality, “JMU’s undergraduate program is
among the best in the nation for devoting sufficient time to math pedagogy and the
four math content areas.” The recently released 2025 Teacher Prep Review: Solving for
Math Success grades our Education, Elementary education bachelor’s degree as an A+.
For the second year in a row, the JMU Speech Team placed in the Top 20 teams in the
nation, ending the season ranked 17. The team, comprised of undergraduates from a
wide variety of majors, is housed in the School of Communication Studies and ably
coached by director Dr. Mallory Marsh, assistant director Nathan Selove, M.A. student
Grace Smith, and alums Katie Gold (M.A. ‘24) and Bonnie Wilson (B.S. ‘24). Nice work!
Congratulations to Dr. Raktim Pal, professor of CIS/BSAN and holder of the Kirby L.
Cramer Chair in Business Administration. Along with his co-author, he was the winner of
the "Best Contribution to Theory Award" at a recent conference hosted by the
Northeast Decision Sciences Institute. The award recognized their paper titled "A
Comparative Look into Coping and Other Organizational Theories to Explain
Organizational Resilience." 
JMU is helping to shape the future of international education. The Center for Global
Engagement just hosted a successful Association of International Education
Administrators (AIEA) Thematic Forum. AIEA is the professional organization dedicated
exclusively to senior leaders in the field of international education, and they chose JMU
to host over 40 of its members from universities across the country for sessions on
building capacity for global operation. Feedback received has been overwhelmingly
positive, with participants reporting they were impressed by the forum’s content as well
as by JMU’s role as a host.

 
Keep those teaching and scholarship highlights, awards, and other accomplishments for you
and your colleagues coming! You can email provost@jmu.edu anytime.
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Sincerely,
Bob
 
Bob Kolvoord, Ph.D.
Professor and Interim Provost/Vice President of Academic Affairs
James Madison University
(540) 568-3429
He/Him/His
 
 
 
 

To unsubscribe from the STAFF-CLASSIFIED-AA-L list, click the following link:
http://listserv.jmu.edu/cgi-bin/wa?SUBED1=STAFF-CLASSIFIED-AA-L&A=1
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